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WELCOME BACK TO
SCHOOL

We would like to wish all our
parents, carers and family

members a Very Happy New
Year! 

We hope that everyone had a
safe and restful Christmas
break. We are very much

looking forward to working with
everyone this term to continue

to provide a World class
education for all our children

Our Extra curricular clubs
begin again week

commencing Monday 15th
January. 

Parents and Carers will
receive a letter later on this

week by MCAS so the children
can chose their clubs. 

Our clubs are all linked to
Children’s University. Look out

for more details about this.  

REMINDERS
THIS WEEK

Dinner Money is £11.50 per
week. All school meals can be
pre booked using our MCAS

App.
Milk money is £12.00 this
term, this can be paid via
MCAS. Milk money can be

paid until Friday 19th January



IMPORTANT DATES

Monday 8th January - Back to school  

Tuesday 16th January 9.00am – Class Assembly 4AY
Thursday 18th January - Year 4 PE workshops

Tuesday 23rd January 9.00am – Class Assembly 4KH

Tuesday 30th January 9.00am – Class Assembly 4JW

Tuesday 6th February 9.00am – Class Assembly 3LP
Tuesday 6th February – Parents Evening

Thursday 8th February – Parents Evening 
Thursday 8th February - Year 3 PE workshops

Half term: Monday 12th February 2024 to Friday 16th February 2024

Monday 19th February - Back to school

Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st February - Individual Photographs in school

Tuesday 27th February 9.00am – Class Assembly 3NP

Tuesday 5th March 9.00am – Class Assembly 3RG
Thursday 7th March - Year 2 PE workshops

Tuesday 19th March 10.00am and 1.45pm – Year 4 Production

Friday 22nd March - End of Term 
Teacher Day Monday 25 March School 


